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February 1, 2017    

 

                                                        HISTORICAL SEX CRIMES 

 

Dear Mr Watson, 

 

I write with reference to the above, in particular I am offering you a chance to redeem 

yourself after the Leon Brittan fiasco. I will come straight to the point, I can give you the 

following: 

 

Evidence that in the 1980s, someone active in politics used his position to proposition 

underage boys, and that later he claimed in his own hand to have had a “consensual” 

relationship with one of his neophytes.  

 

Evidence that in the 1990s, someone else active in politics, a notorious person, was protected 

by people in high places, one of them Greville Janner. 

 

Proof - in his own hand - that in the 1990s a police officer passed confidential information 

from an investigation to a journalist. 

 

Proof that a decade ago another police officer passed - probably sold - information to another 

journalist concerning a murder investigation, one that to this day remains unsolved. 

 

Proof - as documented by a County Court judge - that police officers are routinely ignoring 

data protection and related legislation by illegally retaining data from seized computers even 

after acquittal or termination of legal proceedings. 

 

None of the above has quite the appeal of a VIP paedophile ring that kidnaps, sexually abuses, 

tortures and murders underage boys, but if used properly this information will give your 

detractors a bloody nose.  

 

I expect to profit from this information financially, and hope to publish a book about it in due 

course, especially after what happened to me in the 1990s and the harassment I have suffered 

from the police since. 

 

Feel free to call me at any time, preferably not early mornings. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

A Baron 


